From: Robert Sweet

Sent: Friday, 6 September 2019 1:46 PM

To: Committee, PJCIS (REPS)

Subject: Facial Recognition Legislation Review

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear Sir, I feel I must write to tell your committee that I object to facial recognition technology being implemented in Australia. The Australia I know and love should NOT be an open air prison with mere machines keeping track of us. Nor do I care to be treated like a "terrorist in waiting" by a surveillance state that seems more interested in protecting itself and treating it's citizens as suspicious would be criminals. Communist China treats it's citizens like this and I don't want it happening in Australia.

Yours sincerely, Robert Sweet